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 Summer learning is underway at Lincoln Elementary School - Learning does not stop at 
Lincoln when summer time comes.  We are offering a multitude of summer learning 
opportunities for our students this summer:  

 June 5th  – June 16th – Intermediate Summer School  

 June 5th – July 7th - 21st Century Summer Program  

 June 6th – June 22nd – Preschool Summer School  

 June 12th – Chess Camp Week  

 June -  Preschool Speech Camp  

 July 10th – August 3rd - Me and My School – (incoming kindergarten students)   

 July 24th – August 4th – Primary Boot Camp  

 

 Several LES teachers are taking part in learning opportunities this summer. Including:  
 Kagan Strategies  
 Behavior Institute in Louisville  
 Science Curriculum Alignment  

 

 Lincoln had 16 teachers and administrators attend the KYCCBD Behavior Institute on 
June 12th – 13th.  During the two-day workshop we attended various sessions focused on 
research-based interventions and strategies for working with students with challenging 
behaviors and or mental health needs.  We received great feedback from the staff that 
attended. 

 

 We wrote and received the Early Childhood Living Initiative Grant through the 
Commissioner of Public Heath’s office in the amount of $40,000.  This was the largest 
amount granted to any single school. These funds will be used for:  
 

 Parent Education and Engagement  
 Focus on Improving Exercise/Nutrition  
 Pre-K through 4th Grade Substance Abuse, Tobacco & Alcohol Prevention 

Education 

 

 The SBDM council and school administration have been busy hiring new staff members 
for the 2017 – 2018 school year.  We have almost every position filled and are excited 
about our new and energetic teachers that will be joining our team.  

 

 We continue to look into adding additional clubs/afterschool opportunities for the 
upcoming school year for our students.  Initial plans include: 
 

 Special Olympics  

 Gardening Club  

 STLP  


